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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I oppose the proposed regulation of the Retail Forex market. Please know
that such proposed regulation appears only to benefit the large brokerage
houses by eliminating access to individual investors such as myself. The
Forex market does not need protection from the individual investor and I do
not need protection from the market either.

The proposed changes would only make it harder for individuals to have the
same rights to access trading avenues which should be our right to
participate in at our own risk.
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